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A brief reminder to call in with your reservations for the December Luncheon to be held 

at the Lafayette Hotel at 12:00p.m. on December 11th. I have no information on the 

menu, but I am sure it will be enjoyable. Call Joyce Ross @740-373-9702 or email to 

joyceer1007@gmail.com to leave your reservation do not know the charity for this 

meeting, but bring funds for the charity and for a tip for the servers. The entertainment 

will be the Warren High School Choir and Bells. 

If you have volunteer hours please bring them with you. 

Wishing you all a VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS from your WCRTA Board. 


